
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding 

the recent voting process conducted within our social group, [Group Name]. 

The voting period started on [Start Date] and concluded on [End Date]. We appreciate all 

members who participated and cast their votes. 

Voting Results: 

• Proposal 1: [Details] - Votes: [Number] - Result: [Passed/Rejected] 

• Proposal 2: [Details] - Votes: [Number] - Result: [Passed/Rejected] 

• Proposal 3: [Details] - Votes: [Number] - Result: [Passed/Rejected] 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our group. We look forward to your 

participation in future activities. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Group Name] 

[Contact Information] 


